From: Shea, James
Sent: August 15, 2022

To: 'Schichlein, Lisa (GE Power Portfolio)'; Diaz-Quiroz, Jesus G. (GE Power Portfolio) <Jesus.Diaz-
Quiroz@ge.com>

Cc: 'Wadkins, George (GE Power Portfolio)'; Shea, James; Dudek, Michael, Jordan, Glisan.

Subject: Verification of the GEH BWRX-300 LTR NEDC-33922P-A, “BWRX-300 Containment Evaluation
Method,” Revision 3

Attachments: NRC 896 A LTR Verification Form and NRC Staff -A Verification Letter to GEH

Lisa,

In a letter dated August 15, 2022 (NRC Verification Letter ADAMS Accession No. ML22196A010,
attached), the NRC staff verified that the submitted “-A” version is acceptable and is approved for
referencing in future licensing applications for the BWRX-300 to the extent specified and under the
limitations delineated. In addition, the signed NRC LTR Verification Form 896 is attached.

The “-A” version will be linked on the NRC BWRX-300 public website.

https://www.nrc.gov/reactors/new-reactors/smr/bwrx-300.html|

Sincerely,

James Shea

Project Manager

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation


https://www.nrc.gov/reactors/new-reactors/smr/bwrx-300.html

